
  

  

 

Reason for Application

Green-Taylor Water District (“the District”) is filing this application in 
accordance with the Public Service Commission’s Order dated August 13, 2021, 
in Case No. 2021-00233.  The District is not seeking a change in rates with the 
current application. 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 


